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Happy, Happy Birthday at ESE 

Amanda Gillim, Site Supervisor 

We love birthdays at ESE! Though we want to celebrate each of you everyday, when 

it is your birthday, we want to share in the celebraƟon of YOU! When your special 

day comes around, a cerƟficate, a prize from the prize box, and a cookie‐decoraƟng 

party will be in your near future at ESE! 

Each month we will have everyone sing for our birthday kiddos and 

give them a liƩle party to decorate a birthday cookie! 

This month will be for December and January birthdays. 

Happy, Happy Birthday at ESE! 

Before going on Winter Break, we had our first Parents Night Out!  Our 

Winter Wonderland fun began with pizza and cookies. Then we got to go 

sock‐skaƟng in the gym, what a blast!  

We made gingerbread houses and delicious, homemade ice cream! We 

played BINGO with awesome prizes and got to keep sock‐skaƟng in the gym 

all night long!  

The most aƩended staƟon was Gingerbread Houses, but the most popular 

were Sock‐skaƟng and BINGO! 

THANK YOU to everyone who spent the evening with us!!                                                

We can’t wait for our next PNO in May!  

Winter Wonderland PNO 

Amanda Gillim, Site Supervisor 


